NOTICE

IN OBSERVANCE OF THE 30
ANNIVERSARY OF THE EDSA PEOPLE
POWER REVOLUTION, A SPECIAL NON-
WORKING HOLIDAY IN THE
PHILIPPINES, THE EMBASSY WILL BE
CLOSED- ON THURSDAY, 25
FEBRUARY 2016.

THE EMBASSY MAY BE CONTACTED
THROUGH TEL.: (+973) 3995 3235.

REGULAR OFFICE HOURS  WILL
RESUME ON SUNDAY, 28 FEBRUARY
2016.




